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IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECT BOARD 
Meeting Date: May 4, 2021 
 
Eversource Transmission line Grant of Location - public hearing 
 
Present: Chair Janie W. Dretler, Vice-Chair Jennifer S. Roberts, Member Daniel E. Carty, 
Member Charles Russo, Member William J. Schineller, and Town Manager Henry L. Hayes, Jr. 

 
It was voted in favor by Chair Dretler, Vice-Chair Roberts and Select Board Member 
Russo. Select Board Member Schineller voted against.  Select Board Member Carty 
recused himself. 

 
  
Voted: To open continuation of 4/6/21 Public Hearing: Vote whether to approve a request by  
NSTAR ELECTRIC COMPANY d/b/a EVERSOURCE ENERGY for the purpose of obtaining a 
Grant of Location to construct upon, along, under, or across the following public way(s) of the 
Town of Sudbury, wires, cables, piers, abutments, conduits, or fixtures in accordance with plan(s) 
made by Eversource dated March 1, 2019, on file with said petition: Dutton Road (at its 
intersection with the MBTA rail corridor); Peakham Road (at its  intersection with the MBTA rail 
corridor); Horse Pond Road (at its intersection with the MBTA rail corridor); Union Avenue (at its 
intersection with the MBTA rail corridor). This work is necessary to construct a new underground 
electric transmission line.  
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